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Winter 2016
Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter .... before you go any further why not 
make yourself a cup of tea or coffee, get comfortable and have a read, hopefully you will 
find our business update interesting and our articles helpful and informative.   
 
In this edition of YMYF we discuss ‘The Budget’ and ‘Why your kids won’t listen to 
money advice’ as well as provide you with information on getting ready for the first year of 
retirement. With only a few outstanding tasks remaining, the KTA Office renovation will be 
finalised with the new entrance at 5 Swale Street, 15 metres up from the old corner entry. 
 
The additional office space has finally enabled us to appoint a new member to the team. 
In mid-April Josh Pegler, who grew up in Strathalbyn, joined us as an Associate Financial 
Adviser. Josh has a Bachelor of Finance from the University of Adelaide and is currently 
undertaking post graduate studies in Financial Planning. Josh will further enhance the 
advice capabilities at KTAFS and help our aim to deliver client service excellence. 
 
We are also excited to announce that ‘Team KTA’ will be participating in the Novita Mighty 
River Run in November 2016. Novita provides child development, rehabilitation and 
disability services as well as support for families and carers in South Australia, and our 
support through fundraising will help ensure these families can continue to benefit from 
the life-changing services Novita provides. Your support, no matter the size, will be greatly 
appreciated, so please visit our Fundraising Site at: https://mrr2016.everydayhero.com/au/
Team-KTA. 
 
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us, and in the meantime stay warm and dry, and we hope you enjoy the read. 
 
All the best from Kym, Troy and the team at KTA Financial Services
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